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From: Nariman Farvardin, President
 

To: Stevens Faculty and Staff
 

I am proud to share that last year, your voices helped Stevens achieve Great Place to Work certification
for the second consecutive year. This milestone not only highlights our community’s strength but also
demonstrates how our collective input drives meaningful progress across our university. 

As we look to build on this momentum, we invite you to participate once again in the Great Place to Work
survey conducted by an independent third party. This survey, launching today, February 27, is a crucial
part of our ongoing initiative to strengthen our university culture and enhance the way we work together.
Please take a moment to watch this video to learn more. 

The survey will take approximately 15 minutes to complete and will explore your thoughts on various
aspects of your experience at Stevens, including your role, our leadership, colleagues and institutional
culture. Your confidential responses will only be seen in aggregated form, ensuring your privacy while
helping us understand where we excel and where we can improve. 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/rq0h8j/fdy5madh/vl3bjq
https://t.e2ma.net/click/rq0h8j/fdy5madh/vl3bjq
https://t.e2ma.net/click/rq0h8j/fdy5madh/be4bjq


You will receive an email from Great Place to Work (hello@invite.emprising.com) — please note this is a
legitimate invitation even if it lands in your “junk” or “other” Outlook email inbox. The survey window is
open from February 27 through March 13. 

Together, we can continue to make Stevens an even better place to work, learn and grow. Thank you for
your unwavering commitment to our university community. 

Per aspera ad astra. 
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https://t.e2ma.net/message/rq0h8j/fdy5madh

